
 

 From the office of: 

Sheriff James Stuart 

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office 

13301 Hanson Blvd. NW 

Andover, MN 55304 

(763) 324-5010                            

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

July 23, 2019 

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office Hosts Blood Drive 
 

The Anoka County Sheriff’s Office is teaming up with Memorial Blood Centers’ Battle of the Badges 

event that challenges law and fire enforcement agencies in a friendly-competitive race to save and sustain 

lives through blood donations.  Please donate at: 

 

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office Blood Drive 

13301 Hanson Blvd NW, Andover 

Thursday, August 29, 2019 

12:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 

Bring the community together by inviting friends and family to donate blood.  Sign up online at 

www.mbc.org/searchdrives and enter sponsor code 3820 (or contact Kelly Haigh at 763-324-5010 or 

kelly.haigh@co.anoka.mn.us.) 
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